

Newsletter



Christians Against Poverty Debt Centre, in partnership with Dereham Baptist Church



An incredible £14,727.98 (including Gift Aid and after processing fees) was contributed through the Aviva Community Fund. We deeply appreciate every donation, no matter the size, as well as the support from Aviva Employees. The funds collected will help the debt centre sustain client services and conduct money coaching sessions.



Many people don't think they're entitled to claim benefits, but a huge number of individuals who've used the benefit calculator on CAP's website have collectively found more than £100 million of additional annual income over the past year.

https://capuk.org/money-anddebt-advice/benefits-calculator

In September, we will be marking 5 years of the Dereham Debt Centre, celebrating the numerous families who have benefited from our services to become debt-free. We are seeking donations from local businesses for an auction to raise funds. Kindly reach out to catherineweatherill@capuk.org if you can contribute.

This week the Annual Client Report has been published at capuk.org, providing evidence on the impact of the increased cost of living and the realities of life for many families within the UK. Over the past two years, the UK has seen a sharp rise in the everyday cost of living and it has left many households in financial crisis. If this is you, please reach out and see if CAP can help.

"Our heart is that people would have enough not only to survive, but to thrive."

Our debt services are free, and available for those living in Dereham and the surrounding villages. There are other centres in Norfolk and across the UK.

For free debt help phone 0800 328 0006. Visit capuk.org for more info